
           TLQMC 

         General Membership Meeting 

         February 11, 2019 
 

Call to Order by President Joe Rutherford at 4:00 PM with 26 members in attendance. 

 

The Minutes of the December 3, 2018 General Membership Meeting were read and 

approved. 

 

Budget update by Mike Wolff: There is a balance in the checking account of 

approximately $22,000.  Of this amount, $3500 is the deposit for the Member/Guest 

Tournament. SCGA dues are a little over $5,500. The President’s Cup was $84 over 

budget and the Couples’ Tournament was $410 under budget. The Hole-in-One fund is 

$750. The reserve at year end is expected to be around $3700. 

 

Tournament update by Tom Sweet: The President’s Cup and Couples’ Tournaments went 

well. The Member/Guest Tournament is full with 36 teams signed up. Joe Rutherford 

announced that the Club Championship has been cancelled. In its place will be a Blue 

Tee player only three round tournament played on Sunday, Feb. 24, Monday, Feb.25 and 

Monday, Mar. 4. This will be a gross stroke play event with the player with the low 

cumulative score awarded the Club Championship. Monday events for the rest of the 

members will be announced for Feb. 24 and Mar. 4. Those members that had signed up 

for the Club Championship will have their money refunded. A new entry form for those 

wishing to play in the Blue Tee event will be sent. The entry fee will be $40. 

 

Membership update by Mike Budd: Membership for 2019 stands at 153 with 5 new 

members joining the club. There is now a flyer and membership application available at 

the concierge desk. 

 

Divot Patrol update by Ken Smooke: Ken pointed out the need to fill divots near the 

greens as well as fixing ball marks on the greens. The situation regarding golf course play 

while filling divots has been addressed. 

 

Handicap update by Rich Mercatante: It is important to use the ESC system when posting 

your score. If your handicap is 9 or less, the max score you can post is a double bogy; 

handicap 10-19, a 7; handicap 20-29, an 8; handicap 30-39, a 9; handicap 40 and above,  

a 10. It is difficult to monitor sand bagging. Three excuses for sand bagging are: forgot to 

post; posting a score higher than actual; my putter went cold.  

 

Website by Ed Warman:  We should be using the classified section of the website used to 

offer only golf items for sale. 

 

Monday Play by Don Evans: No problems with the Monday play coordination. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:35 PM by Joe Rutherford. 


